
 

RSU 54/MSAD54 

SUPPORT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Minutes 

Wednesday February 5, 2020 at 6:00 PM 

Superintendent’s Office Conference Room 

Members: Jennifer Poirier – Chair; Jean Franklin – Vice Chair; Mark Bedard; 

Harold Bigelow; Sarah Bunker; Brandy Morgan; Christy Johnson; Kathy Wilder 

Also Present: Lynda Quinn; Brent Colbry; Jon Moody; David Leavitt: 

Other:  Derrick Chretien 

 

 

1. School Capital Project Update 

 

Three Architectural firms have been interviewed for the project. 

(See attached list) 

 

Discussion around the interview process was held and a consensus from the 

Building Committee is to recommend Stephen Blatt Architects to work on the 

new school project.  The Support Services Committee was supportive of the 

Building Committee’s decision. 

 

2. High School Restroom Update 

 

The Superintendent and Committee reviewed the progress involving the 

completion of the three single-user restrooms in the purple and orange sections 

at the High School, to be completed by the end of February break. 

 

3. Auditorium Seating 

 

The Support Services Manager provided the Committee with two vendors’ 

sample chairs to choose from for the High School Auditorium Seating 

Replacement Project.  

 

Seating was provided by: 

- Robert H. Lord Company 

- A Plus Athletics 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the School Board approve the        

submitted seating proposal of A Plus Athletic Products. 

 

 

 



4. Permission to Accept Funds 

 

-   Canaan Sports Boosters has donated $668.26 for the Canaan PTF 

-   New Balance has donated 12 cardboard tubes, shoe boxes and shoes 

    laces to the SAHS value of $40 

-   Ken’s Family Restaurant is donating $1,500 for the after school 

    program  

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the School Board accept the above 

listed donations. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 

March 5, 2020 


